
St Saviour’s Primary School 
P&F 

WELCOME BBQ 

St Saviour’s Primary School P&F invites all members of 
our school community to a

Welcome BBQ 

Friday   31st January

 5.00 pm  – 7.00 pm 

BBQ will be provided by the P&F 

Soft drinks, beer and wine will be on sale (cash only)
Please feel free to byo drinks

This is a great opportunity for new and existing families to meet and 
start the year off together.


